MessageFrom: Scott Kotler

Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2004 12:20 PM
To: Trang Nguyen

Subject: FW: RESPONSE TO LETTER OF 9/3/04

See attached

————— Original Message-----

From: satlaw [mailto:satlaw@erols.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2004 9:08 AM
To: Bill Howden

Cc: Scott Kotler

Subject: RESPONSE TO LETTER OF 9/3/04

Bill and Scott:

Attached on a pdf file per our telephone conversation yesterday is response to
Mr. Howden's letter of September 3, 2004 regarding the following three pending
earth station applications:

1) SES-LIC-20040528-00747
2) SES-LIC-20040528-00748
3) SES-LIC-20040528-00749

These responses were developed during the course of three extensive telephone
conference calls between the engineering staff of Telco 214 and MultiComm
Sciences, International, the frequency coordinator retained by the Applicant.

If, after reviewing the attached information and responses, there remain any
further questions relating to any of the three applications, I will be glad to
arrange for a conference bridge with the Telco 214 engineering director.

Thank you very much for your consideration.
Regards,

Bob Allen
(Cell Phone: 202-841-5865)

Allen & Harold P.L.C.

Forest Point Center

9300 Forest Point Circle, Suite 152
Manassas, Virginia 20110 USA

(703) 361-2278 (voice)

(703) 783-0791 (fax)

The information contained in this e-mail message is privileged and confidential
information intended only for the use of the named addressee. If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination,
distribution, copying or use of the contents of this message is prohibited.



